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BROOKDALE BULLETIN 

19th January 2024 

Brookdale Primary School’s Weekly Newsletter 

BPS Vision Statement 

‘Inspiring, engaging and nurturing our children to achieve 

and flourish as citizens of today and the future.’ 

Online Safety 

According to Ofcom, 49% of children 

use phones for online gaming. 

Given that Santa’s recent visit is likely 

to have bestowed smartphones on an 

even greater number of young people, 

it’s a particularly opportune moment to 

ensure that children are able to use 

their phones responsibly – and, above 

all, safely. From passcodes to parental 

controls, and from screen time to 

scams, this guide has the essential 

advice. 

Golden Table Awards 

F2 -  Finley Jones 

Year 1 -  Ava Maddocks 

Year 2  -  Dylan Moody 

Year 3  -  Lilia Hulse 

Year 4  -  Jacob Gill 

Year 5  -  Ben Wall 

Year 6 -  Ava-Rose Gray 

 

Stars of the Week 

Pre School - Emilia Cross 

F2 -  Ethan White 

Year 1 - Ben Lock 

Year 2 - Luke Weston 

Year 3 -  Freddie Fitzgerald 

Year 4  -  Lily Bowe 

Year 5 - Isaac Watts  

Year 6  -  Bailey Doran 

 

School Values and 

Growth Mindset Awards  

Pre School - Arabella Cross 

F2 - Darcey Bristow 

Year 1 - Hallie Barnes 

Year 2 - Jack Cullum 

Year 3 - Jack Anson 

Year 4 - Lewis Woods 

Year 5 - Kaitlyn Davies 

Year 6  - Iyra McGivney 

 

Attendance  

 
Good attendance at school is very  
important. If you are not here, you can’t 
learn! We always aim to have an  
attendance percentage of 100%! 
The table below shows you the  
attendance percentage this week: 
 

Next School Week 

 

Wednesday 24th January  
 

• Y5 and 6 Chess Club 3.15 pm - 4.15pm 

• KS1 Gymnastics Club 3.15 pm - 4.15pm 

 

 

Friday 26th January 

 

•      Celebration assembly -  2:35 pm 

Parents of children who have been notified 

that they are receiving awards are invited 

to attend 

F2 94.8 

Year 1 97.3 

Year 2 93.2 

Year 3 95.2 

Year 4 92.8 

Year 5 97.8 

Year 6 97.1 

Whole School 95.5 

https://www.brookdaleprimaryschool.co.uk/serve_file/23414774
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BROOKDALE BISTRO 
Lunchtime Menu for Week Beginning  Monday 29th January 
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Brookdale Primary School’s Weekly Newsletter 

Click here to go to our website for the full 3-week menu 

I have received a message from Dane Housing, the company  

responsible for the housing in Norwood and Gordon Courts, as  

follows: 

“We have received reports of parents using our private car park  

between Norwood and Gordon Court when collecting/dropping off 

children at the school. 

We would be grateful if you could please arrange to address this 

with parents and ask they do not park on the private land  

surrounding the school.” 

I would be so grateful if parents could support the school and help 

us to avoid receiving these regular complaints by parking safely and  

respectfully of our neighbours: not using private car parks or  

blocking access or driveways. 

Many thanks as always for your support in making our school a re-

spected and valued part of the Greasby Community. 

 

https://www.brookdaleprimaryschool.co.uk/page/school-meals/54162

